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To: Chief Planning Executive,

I wish to object to the proposed facility, on the basis that incinerating material in proximity
to a residential area is inherently detrimental to residents' health.
In practice, measures designed to ameliorate detrimental effects are often not implemented

and/or maintained.

It is unacceptable that, in 2018, such a proposal can be considered.





